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Monroe Foundation News

The 54th Annual HIPOW Dinner and Auction is two weeks away!
Join us for /talian Night at Boileau Hall or volunteer to help.
Mot in town? No problem! Bid online from the comfort of home!
Don't forget to purchase your raffle tickets!

www.hipowauction.com

Let's Celebrate!

Andrew Walter '15 and his wife, Katie (McCurry), welcomed their 2nd child, Patrick

Sierra Sadler '07 and her partner Jorge welcomed their 2nd child, Oliver

John Butcher '05, welcomed new addition Daniel to his family

John Jones '11 and his family, added new member, Wes
s N . .
Tia Campanelli '21 married Zach Miller f \

Brianna Lundgren 16 married Shane DelLong

Morgan Withers 16 married Patrick Genovese

Shannon Sadler '07 married Kurt Pataky N

Amy Sokaitis '05 married Jessica Kramer

Kegan Phillips 10 married Jocelyn - /

Olivia Dowling '13 married James Rc:-drign.?éz



We have gifts for new Alumni babies!
Please let us know if you have a new baby
s0 we can get you a welcome gift.

We don't want to leave anyone out!
KHALVARSONCSF@CATHOLIC-SCHOOLS ORG

Thank youl

Mothing says "we have faith in you" more than having alumni choose us to educate their
children or for alumni to return to the school to teach and lead the school into the future!

Thanks to Will Simard "19, Christine (Butcher) Keill '08, Thea Puryear "17, Abe Siddall '01,
Erittany Milton '09, Kerry Halvarson "82, and Molly Wood "03, for continuing the tradition of
excellent instruction.

Thank you to the many alumni who serve on our Board, work with the Monroe
Foundation, and coach throughout the year.

We have over 60 students that are 2nd and 3rd Generation CSF students, wow! What a
gift, thank you! Don't worry, there's always room for more!

Alumni Association

We are exploring the idea of creating an alumni association. This group would help keep
alumni connected and support our schools. You can participate both remotely at in person!

Interested? Reach out to khalvarsoncsf@catholic-schools.org



Welcome Frank Ostanik

Please join us in welcoming Frank Ostanik to his new position as Directory of Schools!
Frank's passion for our school is evident, as is his mission to share what makes us unique.
Thank you for stepping into this leadership position, Frank!
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Contact Info

Alumni please be sure to update your contact information!
https://www.catholic-schools.org/update.himi



